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This year’s running program will
feature several events including the
Annual Honolulu Marathon in De-
cember. Guiding the Club Marathon
Team this year will be Subcommittee
Chairmen Jan Newhart and Mort
Mandel. Various other “runs” will be
announced later.

The "Health-Runners" entered on
the locker room running charts now
number over 60, and the prospects
are good that more will join these
ranks during the year. Running as a
Club sport is rapidly coming into its
own. It offers a large segment of the
membership of all ages an opportu-
nity to participate for the Club while
promoting physical fitness and good
health.



